
From: Ruth Morgan
To: Lori Price
Subject: [EXTERNAL] To Gordon Haggitt, Regarding Sept. 22nd, 11:AM Hearing at Lake County Courthouse, Board of

Supervisors Chambers
Date: Monday, September 7, 2020 2:59:52 PM

Dear Gordon Haggitt, County Surveyor,

First of all, thank you for your good work.  I am happy to participate in anything that
helps the fire department or ambulances reach all of us.

I am happy to have the road on our easement named Egger Road.  Jason Egger, our
neighbor used to play with his G I Joes in the creek in front of our house before we
lived there.  His aunt lived next door at that time.  Also, my husband and I raised our
children to adulthood at 21444 Jerusalem grade and it is close to my heart.

When the name of the street is changed, and also, probably,  the house number, I will
have to notify my insurance company, and also possibly P G & E and A T & T.  I will
need documentation to send to these companies.  Do I get this documentation at
public works?    I will have to notify my insurance.  Do I need to notify P G & E and A
T & T as well?

Thank you so much again,

Ruth M. Arietta
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